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Friday 25th October 2024 

St Anthony’s VC Academy 

 
Newsletter

 

Address:  

Danepark Road 

Hull  

HU6 9AA 

 

Phone: 01482 850286 

Email: admin@stahull.org 

 

Friends of St Anthony’s 

A huge thank you to all who have given their 

time and/or contributed to events held this half 

term. We have made a great start to our 

fundraising so far! 

Movie Night raised: £193 

Spooky Disco raised: £275.16 

Coming up soon…. 

Santa’s Grotto – (photo & gift) £5 one child, £2 

extra children (in same photo) – 11th Dec ‘24 

 
 

 

AUTUMN PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

We are looking forward to welcoming our families in 

for our parent consultations to talk about how the 

children are getting on so far this year. Please ensure 

you have booked an appointment. 

Y6 - Tuesday 5th November 

Y4 - Thursday 7th November 

Y5 - Friday 8th November 

Y1 (rescheduled) – Tuesday 12th November 

 

Important Dates 

04.11 – Back to school 

05.11 – Y5 LONDON! 

w/c 11.11 – Anti-Bullying Week 

11.11 – Remembrance Service 

12.11 – TT Rock Star Day! 

20.11 – Y5 Stay, Play and Pray 

25.11 – White Ribbon Day 

27/28/29.11 – Y5 Bikeability G1 

02/03.12 – Y5 Bikeability G2 

04.12 – KS2 Theatre Trip 

06.12 - Christmas Fair 

10.12 – Sparkle Showcase 2pm (Music Concert) 

11.12 – Christmas Dinner/Glee Club @ Holy Name 

13.12 – FS2/KS1/Burrow – Theatre Trip 

17.12 – Nativity Performances 

18.12 – Y2/KS2 Carol Concert 

20.12 – Break up for Christmas 

07.01 – Back to school (on the TUESDAY) 

 

 

 

Christmas Theatre Trip! 

We have booked our annual theatre trip for FS2- 

Y6. The cost of this is £12 including ticket and 

transport. Please ensure you have paid this via 

parent pay ASAP. 

 

 

Thank you to all of our families for your 

support during this first half term. I hope 

you all have a restful week away from 

school together. 

Mrs Storch 

Bonfire Night Lunch! 

To celebrate bonfire night, we will be having a 

special menu on Tuesday 5th November! 

Thank you for your continued support booking 

ahead for school dinners and breakfast club! 

 

 

 



  

 

 


